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Dear Brothers and Sisters in CHRIST, 
 
With gratitude and prayer, we come to 
you, to share what God has allowed us 
to do and enjoy to this point. We began 
this year of 2016 celebrating our 30  
years of marriage and ministry. It has  
been a beautiful time around His Word,  
thanking Him for so much grace and  
mercy. We remember you because you  
are who, in different ways, support us  
and have not left us alone.  
Thank you very, very much. 
 
We are also enjoying the beautiful gift that GOD sent us, our 
granddaughter Amy. We give so much thanks to GOD for her 
growth. Also, we wish to share that our oldest daughter 
(Yamile) is now engaged, waiting for time to pass before 
establishing their lives together.  

Amy, our granddaughter. 

 
 
 



Córdoba, Argentina: November 2015 

The last few 
months we 
were  
teaching in 
different 
churches,  
and Mónica 
and I continue  
counseling 
several 
people.  

Regarding the ministry, this year we will complete the second 
promotion of the MBI, and we will be starting a MBI in 
another church. We ask you to pray that GOD provides us with 
good teachers.  
 
We have also been given the  
enormous challenge of writing  
a book about our ministry in the  
jungle, where we were with Miss  
Sophie Muller during her last ten  
years there. Mónica, as well has  
Melissa, will be working on a draft of this material.  
For the month of September, Monica and I have been invited 
by former students of the Jungle Bible Institute, on the   
       Colombian side, to teach at some  
       conferences, and there we will   
       have the opportunity to share with  
       several pastors. (Those who worked  
       with Miss Sophie Muller    
               are quite elderly now.)  
 

We ask you to please pray for the following: 
 
1. My health and Mónica’s. 
2. The ministry in Chaco and Corrientes. (We will be traveling 
there for an evangelistic activity the week of Easter.) 
3. We will be coordinating some seminars in Corrientes to train 
leaders. (future MBI) 
4. The VBS this year. 
 
Thank you for your support. We encourage you to continue 
praying for our lives and ministry.  
 
Your servants in CHRIST, 
 
Andrés and Mónica Acosta   John 15:16 


